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November 10, 2023 

Dear MCC Parents and Students, 

Behind the Wheel summer sessions will run four sessions Monday-Thursday with two students per 

vehicle. Registration will be sent out at the end of April or early May through a SignUpGenius link that 

will be attached to an email sent to parents through JMC for any students who have completed the 

classroom Driver’s Education course. This is a first come first serve basis. Those students who have 

obtained their Driver’s Permit must bring their permits for all the Behind the Wheel sessions. You will 

not be eligible to start Behind the Wheel sessions until you have obtained your permit.  

All sessions begin and end at the front lobby of the MCC High School. Students are expected to 

arrange for transportation to and from this site. Students are required to have their permits in 

possession while driving. Students who do not have their permits will not be allowed to drive.  

The cost for Behind the Wheel is $230 and can be paid online on JMC or the first day of the driving 

session. Checks need to be made out to ISD 2169. Upon completion of Behind the Wheel Training, 

students will be issued a white card that must be presented to the license examiner prior to taking their 

driving test (once the student has turned 16). Behind the Wheel is given throughout the entire school 

year. To register, contact the Community Ed. Office.  

Please contact me if you have any questions at 836-8360. 
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